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First name: Raymond

Last name: Finney

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am opposed tp this project becaucause it is  too close to residential homes.  Low cost gravel is

great for Archuleta County but is should not come at the expense of nearby home owners or the wildlife that

makes this area home.

 

My recommendation is find a more suitable location that  is not next to residential development.

 

Sincerely 

 

Raymond P Finney

30 year full time resident of Archujleta County


